
From: lori glidden 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 5:56:46 PM
To: Boudreaux, Marcelle <Marcelle.Boudreaux@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Opposition to 109/113

External Email - Exercise Caution

Hello, 

I am in opposition to the proposed bills 109/113.  I've lived right here for 20 years.  We don't have
enough parking, and with the narrowed 12th street, driving through here will impose heavier traffic
which 12th and airport intersection can't handle.  90+ ft structures shouldn't be allowed here. 

Thank you, 

L Glidden 
Pandora Street
78702

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report

it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook. 
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT at

"cybersecurity@austintexas.gov".
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